
  
  

 

Date: 27/09/2024 

 

NOTICE 

 

On behalf of the Fraternity Committee, it’s my pleasure to inform you all that 

we are going to organize a farewell ceremony for Prof. Bansibadan Maji, 

Professor, Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering, who 

will have his last working day in our Institute on 30th September, 2024, to 

appreciate him for his prolonged association with NIT Durgapur. The farewell 

ceremony will be organised in the Assembly Hall on 30th September, 2024 at 

04:00 PM. We would highly appreciate your presence in the ceremony. 

 
_______________________________ 

(Dr. Anupam De) 
General Secretary, Fraternity Committee 

 


